
Director Kawaguchi paid respects to the monument of late UNV NAKATA 
Atsuhito 

 
On 10th April, Director Kawaguchi of Consular Office of Japan in Siem 

Reap visited Kompong Thom Province and paid respects to the memorial 
monument of Mr. NAKATA Atsuhiro, United Nations Volunteer, who worked at 
the United Nations Transitional Authority in Cambodia (UNTAC) and was killed 
on 8th April, 1993. 
 The memorial monument of late UNV Nakata was built in the compound 
of Atsu-School, the place where UNV Nakata passed away. On this day, Director 
Kawaguchi joined Mr. SUZUKI Shunsuke, Managing Director, AMDA-MINDS, 
and Mr. SAKANO Issei, Advisor to the Ministry of Justice of Cambodia, who were 
both co-workers of late NAKATA as UNVs, to pay respects to his monument and 
remembered his service.  
 

 
 



 


